

February 1, 2021

Ely Sorkin
COVIDx
Concierge COVID Testing

Dear Mr. Sorkin

I am writing to commend you and the services of COVIDx. You have been working for my film and television production company for the past year since this recent pandemic. Your knowledge and attention to detail have aided in keeping our company on track during these trying times and through a major restructure of how we make movies and on set protocols.

I feel confident in recommending COVIDx's services.

You and your team are not only responsive and thorough but also easy to work with and always willing to take the time to discuss my concerns and respond to questions.

If you need any further referrals, please feel free to contact me. Regards,

Jeffrey Schenck Co- President

HYBRID

Phone: 818.591.1900 23277 Ventura Blvd., Woodland Hills, CA 91364